[bookmark: _GoBack]At our recent community council meeting we agreed to fully support your bill. We have been trying for many years , in the interests of road safety, to change speed limits but have found the highland council to be very uncooperative. 

 ( Croy and Culloden Moor Comunity Council - Chairman )










	
